
Halifax 
Regional Centre for Education 

33 Spectacle Lake Dr, 
Dartmouth, NS 
B3B 1X7 902-464-2000

connect@hrce.ca

January 13, 2023 

Families, 

We hope students are enjoying their first few weeks back to school after the holiday break. We are writing 
with an update to the roof repairs we announced in October 2022 for Rockingham School.  

This year, the section of the roof being repaired is to the right of the school’s main entrance. This 
work is tentatively scheduled to start Friday, January 20, 2023 and is expected to be completed by 
March 31, 2023. 

Although construction may be visible, please be assured that all work will take place outside of regular 
school hours and will not affect learning. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this project, please contact the HRCE Operations 
Services Team at hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Kavita Khanna 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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